Lake Pulaski LID Board Meeting Minutes






Location, Date & Time: Murphy & Co., Buffalo, MN 55313, 8/2/21 7:00pm

•Attendees: Bill Jundt, Jill Murphy, Jon Tank, Brooke Cebulla, Dave Tauscher.
• This monthly meeting is held for the Lake Pulaski Improvement District members and is open to the public.

• Meeting was called to order at 7:06pm by Jon Tank.
Previous Business:
• Bill Jundt made a motion to approve the LID minutes from June 8th, 2021. Motion seconded by Dave Tauscher. Motion approved.
• Jon Tank gave the board an update on the Lake Pulaski website. Although the website is functioning, he is going to look into hiring someone to simplify and possibly upload photos and maps. He is checking into pricing.
• Jon Tank discussed an anonymous complaint made to the DNR that the LID was pumping Lake Pulaski. Jon Tank corresponded with James Bedell, from the DNR, and assured him the pumps have not been turned on. The LID has not even serviced/inspected the pumps this year because of the low water levels.
• Jon Tank informed the LID members that Lee Ryan, from The City, is putting together all the data and numbers for the staffing/volume at Griffing Park and will share all those numbers at the annual meeting.
• Dave Tauscher gave an AIS update. There were 4 zones treated for Milfoil on July 9th, 2021, by Freshwater Scientific. The LID will be sharing those maps at the annual meeting. The LID also discussed the option of treating for Curlyleaf Pondweed in 2022. Dave is going to get pricing and more information from PLM to discuss with lake members. 

• Bill Jundt gave a lake level update. Current lake level as of 8/2/21 was 964.39. Buffalo Lake as of 7/30/21 was 913.13. The last Secchi disk reading (water clarity) was 23-24 ft.
• Jill Murphy reviewed the annual letter going out to residents, including agenda, date/time/location, accounting details, food, voting rules, etc. 
Financial Report:

• Jill Murphy reported/discussed financial statements and expenses. Current balance as of June 30th, 2021, was $278,843.00. After outstanding balances are paid, balance will be $249,966.00. 
New Business:
• The LID reviewed the new budget for 2022 to report to lake residents at the annual meeting. The annual meeting location is Huikko’s Bowling Center. August 17th, 2021. 7:00pm.
Meeting Adjourned: 
• Jon Tank motioned to adjourn the meeting at 9:02m. Bill Jundt seconded, motion carried, meeting adjourned.
